An Invitation to Visit Cuba - The Pearl of the Antilles

The abstract for my Cuba study tour announce-
ment follows: Cuba - The Pearl of the Antilles

Members of ICOM - Costume Committee are
invited to join Costume Society of America collea-
gues as we explore Cuba's people and culture. This
study tour departs from Miami, Florida on Monday,
December 27, 2004 with a direct flight to Havana
on Continental Airlines. The week will be filled
with seminars, walking tours, museum visits, historic
sites, and behind-the-scenes tours, as well as an
excursion to the rural community of Las Terrazas.

An optional performance at the Tropicana Club is

Vicki L. Berger

Arizona Historical Society Museum at Papago Park

offered. We will celebrate New Year's Eve with a
Gala at the Plaza of the Cathedral in Old Havana.
Our return to Miami is scheduled for Sunday
mormning, January 2, 2005. This program to Cuba
operates under a license issued by the United
States Department of the Treasury, Office of
Foreign Assets Control. A brochure with full travel
details will be distributed.

For more details contact Vicki Berger at

viberger@juno.com
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